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Briary Primary School 

I was immensely proud of our KS2 children who observed a minute's silence on the playground this 
morning. I spoke to them about the symbolism of the poppy: a symbol of remembrance for those 
who have lost their lives due to conflict around the world; a symbol of hope in the peace that was 
achieved on the 11th day of the 11 month; and as a symbol to remind us, and all of humankind, of 
the lessons we need to learn from history. 
 

Our Infant children have also shared a time of quiet reflection within their own classes 
 

- Mrs Murrell, Headteacher 
 

Please click on this link to find out more about 

Times tables Rockstars and why practicing at 

home is so important for your child. 

Sporting News! 

On Tuesday the Briary Boy’s Football Team played an 

away match against Reculver Primary School. We started 

strong maintaining possession with some great passes 

down the pitch. Then disaster struck, Reculver had a 

corner, they headed the ball. Joe performed a 

spectacular goal line clearance, but we had the worst luck 

and it hit Finley in the knee. 1-0 Reculver. After that 

sadness, we started to play exceptionally well. After half 

time we kept up our spectacular performance. We tried 

and tried, never giving up, however it was not enough. 

We performed phenomenally well, but their keeper 

played really well too and we lost 1-0. 
 

Report by Zac S 

Visit from Our Local MP 
Year 6 were fortunate to be able to meet their 

local MP. Sir Roger Gale came into school and 

spent time with the children talking and 

discussing local, national and international 

issues. 

https://ttrockstars.com/parents/
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        Important Dates: 

Wednesday 15th November – Discovery Tours at 1.30pm and 6.00pm  
                                                     for children starting school in  
                                                     September 2024. 
 

Thursday 16th November – Discovery Tour at 9.30am. 
 

Friday 17th November – Briary School Choir singing at the Herne  
                                           Bay Christmas lights switch on. 
 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need Non-uniform day,  
                                           suggested donation of £1. 
 

Friday 24th November – Stone Age Workshop – Kusama and Picasso 
 

Saturday 25th November – Open Morning and Activity Session for  
                                               children starting school in September 2024. 
 

Monday 27th November – Kent Life Trip – Year 6 
 

Monday 27th November – Wreath Making Session 6.00pm. 
 

Monday 18th December – Christmas Discos – Details to follow. 

Please download the Arbor App you will need it to sign up for 

clubs, or swimming, book parent’s evening, pay for lunches and 

give consent for trips. Arbor also sends emails with letters and 

forms so please check your emails too. Forms will be sent out 

using a link to Google Forms within emails. We don’t want your 

children to miss out on any special events or opportunities so        

   ensure you check your emails and the App regularly. 

 


